

Dear All,

The 2014 Critchley Cup will be played on Friday 19th September at Bruntsfield Links in Edinburgh.

The Bruntsfield Links Golfing Society (http://www.bruntsfieldlinks.co.uk/) is the 4th oldest in the world, having links back to 1761. The course itself sits with panoramic views of the Firth of Forth to the west of Edinburgh and is an Open Regional Qualifying Venue.

The cost of the day is £85 per person (£50 if under 30), and includes lunch, golf and dinner.

The Critchley Cup is open to any Old St Beghian Golfers and I do hope as many as possible can join us for what promises to be another great event!

Timings:

From 12 noon – Soup and Sandwiches in the Visitors Lounge
1pm-2pm – Tee reserved
Evening – 3 course dinner and prize presentation in the Dining Room

Could anyone who wishes to play please let me know by 30th June (or sooner!) and also arrange payment of the entry fee either by bank transfer;
Acc Name; Old St Beghian Golfing Society
Sort Code; 20 55 34
Acc Number; 80197742
Or by cheque made payable to; "The Old St Beghian Golfing Society", Sent to;
James Doggett
63 Corbetts Way
Thame
Oxon
OX9 2FN
 
The following morning, Saturday 20th of September, will see a 6 man St Bees team compete in the Queen Elizabeth Golf Tournament at the Royal Burgess Golf Club, next door to Bruntsfield. Anyone wishing to put themselves forward for the team should contact Charlie Crummey (charles.crummey@btinternet.com). Even for those not selected to play, supporters are extremely welcome to come and follow the matches as well as experience a great club and a great competition.

Finally, can I ask anyone who has a trophy please get it engraved (up to 2013 - please contact me if unclear who previous or current winners are) and bring it with them to the event. If you have a trophy and are unable to attend, please let me know.
 
Please pass this email on to anyone I may have omitted and I’d be grateful to also have their email addresses for future reference.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Kind Regards,
James.
